
 

  

 

1 July 2024 

 

CANCELLATION OF UNLISTED OPTIONS 
 
Objective Corporation (ASX:OCL) advises that the following unlisted employee options have been cancelled at 30 
June 2024: 

• 200,000 options exercisable at $12.50 and expiring 31 January 2025 
 

Regards 
 
 

 
 
Ben Tregoning 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 

ABOUT OBJECTIVE CORPORATION 

We create software to make a difference.  

Using Objective software, thousands of public sector organisations are shifting to being completely digital. 
Where our customers can work from anywhere; with access to information, governance guaranteed, and 
security assured.  

Innovation is our lifeblood. We invest significantly in the ongoing development of our products to deliver 
outstanding solutions to the public sector and regulated industries.  

The result – stronger national and community outcomes, and accountability that builds trust in government. 

www.objective.com 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
Ben Tregoning – Chief Financial Officer 
Objective Corporation 
Email: enquires@objective.com 
Ph: +61 2 9955 2288  
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